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INSURANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
October 11, 2022 

 
ATTENDANCE: 
 MEMBERS PRESENT: Peter Filosa, Chairman; Leslie Pettinari, Steve DaCruz, Jim Curley, 
Vice Chairman, Nathan Hathway, Thomas Parente 
 MEMBERS ABSENT: Jackie Gorman, Cherie Peterson 
 OTHERS PRESENT: Laura Krovocheck, Kristin Melpignano, HR Director, Jack Nicolas, KD 
Benefits Broker 
 
Quorum Present:  Meeting called to order at 3:05 by Peter Filosa 
 
APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES FROM 3/20/22: 
 
Motion to approve the minutes as presented by Leslie Pettinari, seconded by Jim Curley. 
Unanimous. 
 
Receive Medex and Tufts Renewal Rates for 2023: 
 
Jack Nicolas reviewed and explained the Medex and Tufts rates, which resulted in minimum 
increases for the upcoming 2023 plan year.  A short discussion ensued regarding the 
retiree/employer split and the origin of that distribution.  Since Tufts has emerged as more 
expensive, there may have to be a shift in strategy as to the percentage the employer 
contributes. 
 
The next meeting will cover the renewal rates for active employees. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
Motion to adjourn at 3:50 p.m. by Leslie Pettinari, second by Tom Parente to adjourn.  
Unanimous.        
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